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Evans, Sandra E -

From: Karen Marshall [kmarshali@alltel.net] 5
Sent:  Friday, February 07, 2003 3:00 PM (9
To: iniocollection.comments@ots.treas.gov

Subject: TFR Filing time change

To Whom It May Concern:

After receving Memo: TFR Preparers, dated 1/30/03 concerning changes to the TFR has concemed me. | don't agree with

shertening the deadline for submitting the TFR. For the fourth quarter of 2002 I couldn't begin working on the report
until toward the end of the month. Due in part to our bank statements being extremely late, end of our fiscal year, and
year end adjustments I fee] that 20 days is NOT enough time to complete the report accurately.

Thank you,

Karen A. Marshall

ELK COUNTY SAVINGS & LOAN ASSN,
Docket #06789

02/11/2003




